
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

50 Volunteers from Belvoir Federal Contribute to the Cherry Blossom 10 Mile Run 

Woodbridge, VA, April 13, 2015   Belvoir Federal Credit Union contributed to the Annual Credit Union 

Cherry Blossom Ten Mile Run with 50 representatives from Belvoir Federal volunteering to support the 

runners. In addition to the 50 volunteers, Belvoir Federal had 5 runners and 18 walk/runners participate. 

The 10 mile run, which wrapped around the National Mall and Tidal Basin, started at 7:30 a.m. and the 5k 

race started at 8:40 a.m. Sunday morning. With runners from 14 different countries and 50 states across the 

U.S., Belvoir Federal volunteers assisted the race coordinators with the different waves of runners, course 

set-up, and event clean-up to ensure all participants could have the best race experience possible. 

The 2015 Credit Union Cherry Blossom Run, which marks the 14th year credit unions have sponsored this 

event, donated funds to the Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals in the Washington/DC area. The credit 

union donation was a collaborative effort from over 100 credit unions, partners, and credit union service 

organizations.  

About Belvoir Federal Credit Union  

Belvoir Federal is a member-owned, full-service financial institution that provides the foundation for the financial 
success of our Members. Belvoir Federal, a not-for-profit organization, has served the Fort Belvoir and U.S. Armed 
Forces community since 1946 and named 2014 and 2015 Best Places to Work in Virginia. For more information about 
Belvoir Federal, please visit www.BelvoirCreditUnion.org. 
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